
Message from Total Clothing regarding Back to School 2023. 
 
 
We are emailing as a reminder of a few things to share with your parents that will help with a 
smooth transition for “Back to School 2023.” 

 
ORDER DEADLINE 
Orders must be placed by THURSDAY 10TH AUGUST 2023 for delivery in time for Back to School at 
the start of the September term. 
 
DELIVERY TO SCHOOL OPTION 
The delivery to school option has now been removed from the web shop from Monday 26th June 
2023 and will be available again from  Monday 4th September for delivery into school week com. 
Monday 11th September 2023. 
 
CLICK AND COLLECT AND SHOP OPENING HOURS 
From 3rd July our shop is open: 
Monday to Thursday 9am till 5.30pm. 
Friday 9-5pm 
Saturdays, 15th, 22nd,29th July, 5th, 12th , 19th 26th August and Saturday 2nd and 9th  September 10-4pm. 
We are also open on Bank Holiday Monday 28th August 10am -4 pm. 
Our shop will be extremely busy on Saturday 2nd September and Monday 3rd September so please 
try to come before these days if possible. 
 
REMINDER OF WAYS TO GET IN TOUCH 
EMAIL:  customerservices@totalclothing.co.uk 
Live Chat via our website : www.totalclothing.co.uk (Monday – Friday 9-5 pm) 
Phone : 01733 394758  Monday to Thursday 9-5.30pm Friday 9-5pm. ( phone lines are closed on a 
Saturday) 
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